
If you’re worried about the Coronavirus (COVID-19), please be reassured that we are following 
the health and safety guidance as prescribed by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC), as well as the local public health department.

Here are the actions we are taking

Keeping People Safe
We practice social distancing.
We offer masks, gloves, hand sanitizer, and hand washing facilities to our clients.
We actively encourage sick employees to stay home.

Securing a Healthy Environment
We are deep cleaning and disinfecting our business including high-touch surfaces.
We are taking measures to avoid crowding and encouraging people to use online services.

Creating a Flexible Workplace
We offer videoconferencing meetings with clients when needed.

Stay updated on Facebook and the Web:  
www.kitchen-bathstudios.com.
Phone:  301-657-1636.

This document was prepared by the business owner/proprietor using a template from the U.S. Chamber of Commerce. The U.S.
Chamber of Commerce is not responsible for the final content or implementation of this document.


